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Buffalo, NY The Buffalo Building Owners & Managers Association (BOMA) introduced the 2019
board of directors on January 23rd at Salvatore’s Italian Gardens. Over 75 BOMA members and
colleagues attended. 

On March 20th, Uniland Development Company presented on current and future projects at the
BOMA Buffalo March meeting, held at Templeton Landing.

Buffalo BOMA’s 2019 board of directors:

	President: Andrea Harvey of Parkland Professionals Park, LLC, Orchard Park.  
	1st vice president: Michelle Messina of TM Montante Development, Tonawanda. 
	Immediate past president: Paul Muck, LEED AP, of Newmark Knight Frank, Tonawanda. 

Directors:

	Joe Arlotta of MJ Mechanical Services, Tonawanda;
	Jessica Boeckel, LEED GA of Sinatra & Co. Real Estate, Buffalo;
	Chris Colvin, EIT, of Wendel Companies, Buffalo;
	Sarah Cudmore of Ciminelli Real Estate Corp., Buffalo; 
	Stacey Fonagy of National Fuel Gas Co., Williamsville; 
	Marty Houck of McGuire Development Co., Cheektowaga; 
	Emily McNulty of SERVPRO of The Southtowns, Hamburg; 
	Zach Melas of Ciminelli Real Estate Corp., Buffalo; and 
	Patrick Phillips, CPP, of Allpro Parking, LLC, Buffalo.
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